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Upcoming Events: 

Annual Meeting May 1 

Meet Your Neighbors TBD, June 

Gardening Program See below 

July 4th Bike Parade July 4 

Annual Picnic TBD, Aug. 

Annual Yard Sale Sept. 22 

Cedarwood Association Annual Meeting 
Tuesday May 1 at 7pm 
Woodside’s Garage 2nd floor: across from  the Cedarwood entrance on Weston Street 

Please join us to kick off 2018 with the Cedarwood Association Annual Meeting!  We encourage 
all Cedarwood residents to attend. It is a great way to learn about your neighborhood association 
as well as events in Waltham that affect our community. Minutes from last year’s meeting are avail-
able on the Cedarwood Association web site. 

The agenda for the meeting will include the following: 
Mayor McCarthy 
Kristine Mackin—City Councilor Ward 7  
Treasurer & Committee Reports 
 

We would like to thank the Woodside’s for generously donating our meeting space 
again this year. 

Box Tops for 
Education:  
Please deposit any box 

tops in the mailbox at 40 Hamilton 
Rd., or contact Marisa McBrine at 
marisamcbrine@yahoo.com. Thank you!  

Meet Your Neighbors 
 TBD, 3-5 pm 
Cedarwood Park 

For all Cedarwood residents! This is a great opportunity to meet your neighbors and Committee 
Members, whether you are new to Cedarwood or have been here for many years!    

The date of this event is pending– we will send out more information as soon as we have it. 

We hope to see you there! 

Notes: 
Want to be on the Cedarwood associa-

tion email list? To join, visit our web-
site at: www.cedarwoodassociation.org  

Cedarwood Parents Groups:  
Our community maintains several 
active email lists and a Facebook 
page for parents to find play dates, 

share local parenting information, and 
socialize. To join, please contact: 
Parents email list: Leah Fine 
(fineleah@hotmail.com) or Sara  
Shahid (sara.shahid@gmail.com) 

Parents Facebook page: Lynelle 
Devine (lynelle.c@gmail.com) 

Dads email list: Kevin Delaney 
(kddelaney@gmail.com) 

Cedarwood Book Club: 
Our neighborhood book club 
meets every 6 weeks and we 
are always happy to welcome 
new members.  If you are interested in 
joining, please email  Lynelle Devine 
at lynelle.c@gmail.com 

 Follow us on Facebook!  

https://www.facebook.com/
Cedarwood.Waltham 

Newsletter Editor: Lynelle Devine 

Feedback?  Please email us at  
cwinfo@cedarwoodassociation.org  

*NEW: Gardening Programs at Cedarwood Park 

We are delighted to announce that one of our neighbors, Brad Baker, has volun-
teered to lead a couple of gardening programs down at the Cedarwood Park this 
spring/summer.   

 
These will be hands-on garden programs beginning April 17th. Participants will plant and identify 
30 kinds of seeds along with dozens of bulbs and rhizomes.  We will practice observing them grow 
while harvesting the tasty, fresh results. Learn how to weed and fertilize sustainably with minimum 
effort. Bring home seeds and transplants and knowledge to share. Open to all ages. 
April 17-June 21, afternoons from 3:45-5pm; Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays 
 Cost: $6 per day ($18 per week) for materials 
June 21 -22, and June 25-29, from 8-10am or 10am-12pm each day (2 hours per class) 
 Cost: $10 per day for materials 
 
Please contact Brad directly at Brad@white-oak-consulting.com with any questions. 



Cedarwood Officers 
(see website for contact info) 

Neighborhood Services Directory 
Please visit our website for a complete listing of Cedarwood residents offering services 

Board of Directors: 
Kevin Delaney 
Lynelle Devine 
Deb Douglas 

Michael Ghazarian 
Meg Letendre 
Craig Petersen 
Brad Pielech 
Valerie Pineda 

Secretary: 
Sara Vautour  

Treasurer: 
Elisse Ghitelman  

 

2018 Association Membership 
Name: __________________________________________  Phone: ____________________      

Address: ________________________________________ 

You can sign up for our mailing list on our website at www.cedarwoodassociation.org. 

Please fill in the information below:  
Association Dues:              □ Household ($15)               □ Senior Household ($5) (at least one member over 65) 

Donation to the Scholarship Fund:      □ ________ (Please fill in amount) 
Membership is by calendar year. 
I am interested in volunteering: 
□ Board of Directors  □ Neighbor Outreach Committee      □ Publicity Committee □ Fall Yard Sale  
□ Activities Committee  □ Gardening Committee             □ Newsletter Distributor □ Annual Picnic  

More information about volunteering is available on the Cedarwood web site – www.cedarwoodassociation.org 
Send check (payable to “Cedarwood Association”) to: Elisse Ghitelman, 7 University Park, Waltham, MA 02453 

Cedarwood Committee Volunteers Needed to 
Continue Terrific Neighborhood Programs 

The Cedarwood Association is thrilled to be able to offer a wide range of neighborhood programming 
throughout the year. We are encouraged by the increasing participation of our fellow Cedarwood resi-
dents.  In order to maintain this terrific level of programming, we NEED your assistance.  We have sev-
eral volunteer needs, including:  

 Event chairs for several of our upcoming activities 
 Board of Directors 
 Event Volunteers on the day-of 
 Publicity Committee 
Newsletter Distributors 

In order for us to continue organizing successful events, such as the Annual Picnic, Yard Sale, and Hal-
loween Parade, we need your help!  If you would like to volunteer for any Committee positions, or can 
volunteer for a specific event, please contact Lynelle Devine at lynelle.c@gmail.com. 

Event Wrap-Up: 2nd Annual Egg Hunt 

Thank you to Deb Douglas for organizing another fantastic Egg  Hunt!  We had more than 800 
filled eggs and about 45 neighborhood children who participated.  


